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SUNDAY SCHEDULE

WELCOME

CHILDCARE8:45 a.m. - Bible Study class, Fireside Rm.

9:00 a.m. - Prayer, Counseling Office

10:00 a.m. - Empower Hour Classes

-Children's Classes are available for ages infant

through 6th grade and meet upstairs in the

education wing.

-Middle School & High School Classes meet at

the GFA commons.

-Adult Classes:

1st and 2nd Thessalonians, Rm. 102

The Ruthless Elimination of Hurry, Rm. 103

Acts of the Apostles, Rm. 105 (Fireside Room)

11:00 a.m. - Worship Service in the Sanctuary

6:00 p.m. - Evening Service

7:00 p.m. - Intercessory Prayer, Fireside Rm.

What's it like at Greenleaf Friends Church? We are

a community of followers of Jesus Christ who

worship together, serve alongside, and care for

each other while sharing the good news of life in

Christ Jesus with others. Our purpose is to bring

people to Jesus, develop them to Christ-like

maturity, and equip them for their ministry to

magnify God's name. No matter what has

happened in the past or what questions you

currently might have, our church is a place where

you'll find the love, grace, and forgiveness that

only Jesus offers. 

Childcare is located upstairs in our education

wing. Nursery (Infant - age 2) is available

throughout the entire service. Children's Church

(ages 3 - 3rd grade) is dismissed midway through

the service. There are quiet activity bags located

by the Sanctuary entrance.

GFC ONLINE SOCIAL SERMONS GIVE

QUICK LINKS

https://www.facebook.com/greenleaffriendschurch/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCfNNpdkH6cugqASoDL7joow
https://givingflow.rebelgive.com/42eca9e8f5af4a00c553/#givingflow&fund=General
https://www.greenleaffriends.org/


NEWS AND EVENTS
SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE

Scholarship forms for Greenleaf Friends Academy and

Christian Colleges are now available for families with

children attending GFA or college students enrolled in

a Christian college. The deadline for submission is May

19th. You can find the forms either in the church foyer

or online.

FAMILY FUN NIGHT EVENT - SEDER MEAL

Our family fun night for April will feature a family-

friendly seder meal. In case you're not familiar, the

Seder is a traditional Jewish Passover meal that

involves reading, storytelling, special foods, singing,

and other customs. Celebrating Passover is a way to

recognize the ancient story of God and His people. We

will perform the rituals of the seder and then have

dinner. Following that, we will let the kids watch the

movie Prince Of Egypt. The event will take place on

Saturday, April 20th, at 5:00 p.m. at the GFC

Community Center. If you have questions, please

contact Jackie Lehman, Betsy Dixon, Jen Bryan, or Tina

Buskirk. See you there!

GREENLEAF HISTORICAL SOCIETY BOARD

The Greenleaf Historical Society seeks new members

to serve on its non-profit board. We’re looking for

people with a passion for history who want to help

keep the memories of our vibrant community alive. If

this might be right up your alley, please contact the

church office.

SOUTHERN IDAHO AREA GATHERING

Join Friends from all over the valley at the Southern

Idaho Area Gathering. This event will take place

Wednesday, April 17th, at 6:30 at Caldwell Friends

Church. The evening will begin with dinner, and the

program will start at 7:00 pm. This gathering will

feature a unique training experience by our

Superintendent, Jim Le Shana, to help you and your

church reach new people for Christ in the coming

months.

ALL CHURCH CAMP-OUT

Join us for a fun weekend with your church friends at

Cold Springs Campground, located at Lost Valley

Reservoir, from June 7th to 9th. Please note that the

campground provides water and a Porta-potty, but no

power is available. The cost for the entire weekend is

$15 per family. We will hold a potluck dinner on

Saturday evening, which you are welcome to

participate in. Please get in touch with the church

office if you have any questions or need more

information.

VBS 2024 “SCUBA”

VBS is June 3-7!!!

Kids: Join us for an undersea adventure where we will

dive into friendship with God!

Adults/teens: Don’t miss out! Be a crew leader and

experience all of the fun with a small group of kids.

Not for you? We also need help with snacks, the sound

booth, and some teens to lead music. Stop by the

table in the foyer after service for more info!

STAMPS FOR CAMP

Stamps for Camp scholarship applications are now

available in the church foyer. Kid's 4th grade through

High School can participate in this program that can

help pay up to $100 towards a Quaker Hill summer

camp scholarship. Call Tina Buskirk for more

information.

CALLED BUSINESS MEETING

Following the worship service, there will be a Called

Business Meeting on Sunday, April 28th. At the back of

the sanctuary are copies of the agenda and other

documents. Please pick up a copy and read through

them. This is an important meeting, so please pray

and think about the presented decision item. We

hope to see all of you there!


